
Town of Andover 
Legal Notice of Action 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 
 

 
The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission at their regular meeting held on Monday, 
April 6, 2020, took the following action: 
 
Denied: Application #IWWC20-17 – Shed construction and fill placement in a wetland and 
upland review area.  Kurt Boehm (applicant and property owner) for property located at 33 
Route 87.   
 
Approved with Conditions: Application #IWWC20-18 – Shed construction within an upland 
review area.  Johan van Achterberg (applicant and property owner) for property located at 233 
Route 6. 
 
Approved: Application #IWWC20-19 – New septic system installation.  Andrew Dayon 
(applicant) and H. Paul Carbonneau, Jr. (property owner) for property located at 159 Lakeside 
Drive. 
 
Received: Application #IWWC20-20 – Lake wall rebuild and patio construction .  James Blair 
(applicant) on behalf of Danielle and Jeff Maguire (property owners) for property located at 422 
Lake Road. Site visit scheduled for Saturday, April 11, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Received: Application #IWWC20-21 – Subdivision and new residential construction .  Manuel 
Correia (applicant and property owner) for property located at 12 Webster Lane. No site visit 
scheduled at this time. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Andover Building Department Office at 860-742-
4036 or email me at andoverlanduse@andoverct.org    
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